
         Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

 

10th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Choir after school club will start back on 

Thursday 17th January 2019, 3.30pm – 4.15 

pm. 

 

Please note that choir will now take place 

each Thursday after school until further 

notice. 

 

Yours sincerely 

         
S Cox       L Sellars 

Choir Co-ordinator   Headteacher 
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